
 

30 June 2020 
Term 2 Week 10 

 

From the Principal………………………. 
Welcome to the final newsletter for the term. It has been an extraordinarily different term, with 
COVID-19 requirements, and the restrictions put in place for things such as parents onsite.      
Fortunately, WA has done a very good job of keeping us safe and, all  being well, things should 
get back to a more normal situation in Term 3.  

 

Our hygiene practices will continue to apply throughout Term 3, with cleaning of all hard surfaces 
that are likely to be touched by staff and students cleaned three times per day. We will continue to 
have a full time cleaner onsite throughout the term. Parents are   welcome to come onto the 
school site for meetings or for assemblies although we do ask that they minimise this where   
possible. 

 

Many of the previous whole school activities will be re-commencing, including our parent        
supported Sausage Sizzle. We will ensure that parents or staff utilise disposable gloves, and that 
children are served their food in a COVID Safe manner. 

 

Mrs Rosalie Packham has been appointed for the rest of the year while Mrs Haythornthwaite is on 
maternity leave. Mrs Carolyn Dixon has not taken up the rest of the year and her position is      
currently advertised. The successful applicant will be appointed early next term.  

 

Reports are completed and all parents should receive their child’s report on Wednesday. Due  to 
COVID-19 with many students participating in a range of education options, it has been difficult to 
make effective judgements about the level of achievement in many learning areas. For this reason 
the department has  stated that schools are not required to provide subject grades. If you have 
any concerns relating to your child’s report, please feel free to make an appointment to discuss 
this with your child’s teacher. 

 

Please have a happy and safe holiday, and enjoy the freedom that we have in WA to explore our 
own state. 

 

Marita Henry 



 

PJ’s and Winter Woollies dress for the last day of Term 2 

For a gold coin donation to assist the volunteers that drop off our wonderful 

food pantry items each week, students can come to school dressed in their 

PJ’s or Winter Woollies this Friday 3rd July. 

 

P&C Sheep Poo Fundraiser 

Please see main advert over the page if you would like to support 
the P&C and purchase some sheep manure for your garden. Funds 
raised will be helping the 5/6’s attend camp at Dwellingup in Term 4 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK! 

MEGAN - Congratulations! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS………………… 

 

 Friday 3rd July - Final Day of Term 2  

   (PJ’s and winter woollies for a gold coin donation) 

 Tuesday 21st July - First day of Term 3 for students 

 Wednesday 22nd July - Whole School Photo Day 

 Thursday 23rd July - Circus Challenge Incursion 

 Friday 7th August - Cross Country & Colour Run 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 




